
 

Student Services Update March 2018 
Hello Eagle Families. The spring semester is now underway and we wanted to share the topics of 
importance for March.  

Summer and Fall Registration –  Registration for the summer and fall semesters begins in late 
March and early April, depending on the student’s grade level.  For more information, please visit: 

https://www.american.edu/provost/registrar/studentservices/Registration-Dates.cfm 

Summer Financial Aid–  Institutional aid is not available for the summer sessions for most AU 
programs.  However, students may apply for Federal aid by submitting a Summer Aid Application, which 
will be available April 1.  For more information, visit: 

https://www.american.edu/financialaid/summer-aid.cfm 

1098-T Reminder – The 1098-T tax form was mailed to the preferred mailing address of all current 
students on January 31.  Students may also consent to view it online. For more information about the 
1098-T form, please review the information available at the following link: 

 http://www.american.edu/finance/studentaccounts/1098-T-Information.cfm?refresh . 

Commencement–  The Spring commencement ceremonies will be held May 12-13.  All 
commencement ceremonies will take place in Bender Arena on AU’s campus.  For more information, 
please visit: 

https://www.american.edu/commencement/spring/index.cfm 

How can my student obtain proof of enrollment at AU?   Students may obtain 
certification of enrollment by accessing the National Student Clearinghouse via a link on the student 
portal.  These certifications may be used to provide proof of enrollment for loan deferments, scholarship 
applications, employment applications, car insurance discounts, and other reasons.  For more 
information, visit: 

https://www.american.edu/provost/registrar/studentservices/Registration-Dates.cfm
https://www.american.edu/financialaid/summer-aid.cfm
http://www.american.edu/finance/studentaccounts/1098-T-Information.cfm?refresh
https://www.american.edu/commencement/spring/index.cfm


https://www.american.edu/provost/registrar/studentservices/enrollment_degree.cfm 

If you or your student have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact AU Central at aucentral@american.edu.  
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